
SUPPORT ST. JOHN'S
Please continue to give to the mission and ministries  

of St. John's! 
 Donate here

Our Services
New! Summer Schedule: 

Wednesday, July 8th (Online)
Noonday Prayers & Meditation with Fr Mark @12 noon

Sunday, July 12th
Morning Prayer Rite I - 8:00 am in the church

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VoJ5p8wf6UV9NumbvxaE53UD8oikksH_L6LIkPfEE8lWSn0jZggYvbUSUHpBBAQX2oKjizDxsWqhlVUT0b5AfXDpF3cHQUB2-xmSuj7bWl659JrS1Wi1o7n9chNdqsw_meTKCJvOe3bgR1IQ9InEt3c-c6hUI1iU&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VoJ5p8wf6UV9NumbvxaE53UD8oikksH_L6LIkPfEE8lWSn0jZggYvZhNjyjsQ5QaNwLXi3JScsUmJa2RpIeEkSZHzFHAeNI5C99KzG0H902ps9L0iKMo3xjv0kvmDtLOjH-j026cvh29pfEA7akyDxKX1o3F-fT13vmRu_zv0Q2yINMFLttCSA==&c=&ch=


Morning Prayer Rite II Family Service - 9:30 am 
in the Memorial Garden-

or church if inclement weather- 
Come as you are-please bring your chairs, blankets

(A recording of the 9:30 am service will be posted 
online on Monday, July 13th @ 9:00 am)

 

 MINISTERS OF THE LITURGY- July 12th
8:00 am

Johanna Canonica, Lector
Chad Doerge, Usher/Greeter

 
9:30 am

Harold Bollaci, Lector
Jay Aston, Harry Davison, Ushers

Nancy Polk, Greeter   
Lel Gimbel, Blair Trimble, Altar Guild 

  
To watch a recording of our services, click here:

                   our Facebook page our Parish Website 

Our Clergy
 

KATE SCEFONAS JOINS FAMILY BUSINESS 
at LOCUST VALLEY FLORIST  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VoJ5p8wf6UV9NumbvxaE53UD8oikksH_L6LIkPfEE8lWSn0jZggYvUt6MsJ9iSJMRDUkQ76gQHLQsuCXwOg-7wXib2J4AwcgqHzlSQ3swo4XR0AGVUtwjHGMaOxcLCkoNWqz5AB5kyqG0o9A_01cnlvIVsuEO6oo1_lmp-yQqJ5OT5f1-vQfXg0OmEyOl5k50MAnIlxZIgA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VoJ5p8wf6UV9NumbvxaE53UD8oikksH_L6LIkPfEE8lWSn0jZggYvZhNjyjsQ5QaUmEKn20T4odME6Khp9B4P5rDUW25LETbsaB0qFzRSPr3iV_TACUrwhXH89wOGhVFg5xLGn-nSwuMCCPPTCT0CjLnnApVh3Eu8g5qH0mtlgO24m9li1wUw9pP1NbQfcbiiFOb5VTzBQ0=&c=&ch=


 
Dear St. John's of Lattingtown family,
 
Our beloved sexton, Kate Scefonas will
step down from her full-time position
here at St John's of Lattingtown on
Sunday, July 19th (her birthday) to join
her family business at the popular
Locust Valley Florist. We expect to
name her new successor soon.
 
For more than 10-years, Kate has been
so much more to us than a "traditional"
sexton. She has overseen numerous
church projects which include the 2019
major renovation of our beautiful St.
John's Memorial Garden, and the
relocation and construction of our state-
of-the-art  
Brian K. Tully Children's Playground.
 
Other significant projects under her direction have included the 2017 complete
renovation of The Cottage, and much needed improvements to The Gatehouse,
along with impressive church interior lighting upgrades. Kate was our technology
"guru" helping develop an impressive social media exposure for St. John's, and
has assisted with the development of our soon to be released new church website.
 
Many long-time St. John's members will agree that Kate's greatest gift to our
community has been her ability to help coordinate the annual St. John's Country
Fair. Last year, Kate almost single-handedly opened "The Barn @ St. John's" -- a
trendy and highly successful thrift and consignment store which she dearly loves.
She restored what was once a dusty 100-year-old storage area into a charming
thrift store and continues to be a tremendous asset for our congregation. When
Kate is not working at the florist shop, we are pleased to confirm that she will
become our part-time General Manager of "The Barn @ St. John's." Those details
will be announced at a future date.



 
The vestry, wardens, staff, and countless fair
volunteers join with me to thank Kate for her
tremendous ministry. We look forward to seeing
her continued success in this next phase of her
life's journey. Also, thank you to her entire
family, most especially: husband John, son
Wyatt, and stepchildren Gwyn, Byron, and
Dylan for sharing her with us every Sunday.  
 
If you would like to contribute to Kate's
farewell fund, please do send a check to the
office or  
click here. Thank you!
 
Every blessing,

Fr. Mark Fitzhugh, Rector
    

Waking Up White 
and Finding Myself in the Story of Race

by Debby Irving
 

New Summer Reading & Discussion
Series begins Tonight, 

Wednesday,  July 8th @ 7:30 pm
 
The St. John's of Lattingtown Outreach
Committee invites you to join us along
with members of St. John's of Cold Spring
Harbor, Emmanuel Church, Dublin, New
Hampshire, St. Mary's, Newton Falls, MA,
and other North Shore churches for a
summer reading and discussion series of
Debby Irving's book: "Waking Up White,
and Finding Myself in the Story of Race."
 

The three Zoom discussion sessions will be on  
Wednesdays- July 8, 15, 22 from 7:30 pm to 9:00 pm  

Participants will be encouraged to use the text as a mirror rather than a
window; that is, we are using the author's description of her own journey

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VoJ5p8wf6UV9NumbvxaE53UD8oikksH_L6LIkPfEE8lWSn0jZggYvR7Ci9kCZNRTMUZ-iuLQltxi5pmcp1khEipkhUlL6TDdFZFT3LZecixhlIYDCb4twNkuhg7zedUp23bwWQq7ugAycuGiOq7s52ITKhQBH8p6dND3S5ptwM-3B1Z2PlDdUZscRKkIallQMn6DjmCS949tXcVUPaID2A==&c=&ch=


in order to understand who we are, not to critique writing style and the
like. Come to as many as you are able; if you miss one, you are still
welcome to join. Each session will begin and end with prayer and a brief
Scripture passage. This would be a wonderful introduction to anyone who
has not yet begun the critical work of self-examination on issues of race
in these times. To register for our discussion group, Click here!  Book is
available as an ebook, audio book or paperback.For more info-
frmark@stjlat.org

Our Sunday School

SUNDAY SCHOOL & FAMILY OFFERINGS
LOOK FOR A THE NEW VIDEO !

CLICK HERE 

Now you can participate virtually with our popular
St. John's for Kids Service lead by Fr Mark, Courtney and lay
volunteers on Facebook. We will add new services twice
monthly.

In this family friendly format, you can learn a Hymn with Chris
Brayne, and/or read a Bible story or create a craft with
Courtney Callahan. You can also join us on Google Classroom-

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VoJ5p8wf6UV9NumbvxaE53UD8oikksH_L6LIkPfEE8lWSn0jZggYvaRV6RzlAtC9SwVpwMcdlu5RpZ3A41RJZ7tKLX5wXEf6uHHkunywGXlBZa44K10fNo2amliIfLa4jG0vr4KKW7D8P8r-qaNeeGWVTaxyqnQ5JV5AgYssX4X8He_tcFuHE5U8w0oVvQB4n0o8JhxEvestiepEa20riKUZqf9MeeHOwFk00vjIVrFLE4siBWIFLXn45qCjv6fG4WBAHWS_TQx_NdW4eWXI2k5Zjo2GAwVYGk2yO6T5lx_WToPkasVQqD3OhfMEKAra&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VoJ5p8wf6UV9NumbvxaE53UD8oikksH_L6LIkPfEE8lWSn0jZggYvUt6MsJ9iSJMRDUkQ76gQHLQsuCXwOg-7wXib2J4AwcgqHzlSQ3swo4XR0AGVUtwjHGMaOxcLCkoNWqz5AB5kyqG0o9A_01cnlvIVsuEO6oo1_lmp-yQqJ5OT5f1-vQfXg0OmEyOl5k50MAnIlxZIgA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VoJ5p8wf6UV9NumbvxaE53UD8oikksH_L6LIkPfEE8lWSn0jZggYvUt6MsJ9iSJMRDUkQ76gQHLQsuCXwOg-7wXib2J4AwcgqHzlSQ3swo4XR0AGVUtwjHGMaOxcLCkoNWqz5AB5kyqG0o9A_01cnlvIVsuEO6oo1_lmp-yQqJ5OT5f1-vQfXg0OmEyOl5k50MAnIlxZIgA=&c=&ch=


contact marysavin@stjlat.org if you would like access.   

Stay tuned for even more wonderful ideas to be added as we go
and grow in our relationship with Jesus!

Our Outreach

  
NOSH joins with 

THE NORTH SHORE SOUP KITCHEN!

The North Shore Soup Kitchen has been feeding the hungry at
the First Baptist Church in Glen Cove since it was founded in

1989, 31 years ago.  NOSH was created March 15th in response
to the Coronavirus pandemic.  NOSH's mission, to provide food
assistance by delivering bags of groceries to the homes of North

Shore residents impacted by the pandemic. 

Now united by a common goal, to feed the hungry with dignity
and respect,NOSH is now a program of the North Shore Soup

Kitchen. Working together, the two organizations will continue
the ever growing need for food assistance across our area.

For more information: courtneycallaha@yahoo.com



Judy Gallagher, St John's Parishioner and NOSH volunteer

 
 Ella Fitzhugh joins the NOSH volunteer crew along with former

Friends Academy classmates Layla and Despina.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~



 

NEW- Help us support the mission 
and ministries of St John's



click here to sign up
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
The Barn@St John's

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VoJ5p8wf6UV9NumbvxaE53UD8oikksH_L6LIkPfEE8lWSn0jZggYvf6vknfb-j--y-0r9Ciu-bTd9fwA60BlqVi1InvIkv9UekUG3lhXRbP1lGEVIx94nw8C5KoEaHEW9TwEVRtpzpgMINk26k9u8oGsvml5CnlKRa5BTUIeFnTMETae1PeU76jsAtvC-_BPa-B5X3utONE=&c=&ch=


 

The Barn @ St John's 
is accepting 

Drop-off donations
Please call the office 

516.671.3226
No pick ups permitted at this time!   

 
Masks or face covers must be worn.  

 
Thank you for your donations - they directly support our

Outreach efforts!

Our Life Together
Joyful return! 



    
Welcome Back Sunday- 8:00 am 



    Welcome Back Sunday-9:30 am





And our wonderful Altar Guild is back!  
Thank you Lel Gimbel and Blair Trimble!

Our Prayers 
     

In the life of our parish church, we pray ... 
 

For the Church:
Justin, Archbishop of Canterbury, Michael, our Presiding Bishop, Lawrence, our
Diocesan Bishop,Mark, our Rector, Stephen, our Curate, Chris, our Director of
Music Ministry, Courtney,  our Director of Outreach & Children's Ministry,
Mary, our Parish Administrator, Kate, our Sexton, Mary, our Financial
Administrator 

For the Country, State, and Community :
Donald, Our President, Andrew, our Governor, Bob our Mayor  
 
Let us join Anglicans around the world as we pray for all people in the Anglican
Church of South America and their Bishop, The Most Rev Gregory Venables.
 
On Long Island, we give thanks for the ministry of Grace Episcopal Church in
Massapequa.
 



And here at St John's, we celebrate the ministry of our Ushers and Greeters, led
by Peter Marshall.
 
We continue to remember all those working on the frontline of the COVID virus.
 
 
We remember those celebrating birthdays and anniversaries:
Vicki & Bruce Fox, Fr Stephen Tamke, Corrie Decker, Harry Davison
 
We pray for our newly baptized children:
Aidan James Messer and John Thomas Sullivan III 
 
We pray for the sick: 
Frances Brayne, Becky Browning, David Knott, Nancy Polk, Barbara Smith,  
Jackie Wasp
 
We pray for the dead:
(your intentions)
 

St. John's Contact Information

The Reverend Mark L. Fitzhugh, Rector
  

Staff
Christopher Brayne, Director of Music Ministry

Courtney Callahan, Director of Outreach & Children's Ministry
Mary Savin, Parish Administrator

Kate Scefonas, Sexton
Mary Syracuse, Finance Administrator

 
Office Hours

Monday thru Friday - 9:00 am to 3:00 pm
516-671-3226

 
The Vestry

Victoria Fox, Warden (2020)
Jay Aston, Warden (2021)

Michael Powers, Clerk
George Stimola, Treasurer (2020)

 
Harold Bollaci (2021) Carolyne Dilgard-Clark (2020)
Sarah Blundin (2021) Carlyle Dunaway (2020)



 Wayne Chambless (2021) Ian N. H. Gumprecht (2022)
Stephanie Clark (2021) John Sheldon (2022)
Robert Copp (2022) Kearney Staniford (2022)
Henry Davison (2022)     

       
For information regarding Sunday School, please email: courtneycallahan@yahoo.com 

  
In case of a pastoral emergency, please call 516.671.3226 Ext 9

St. John's of Lattingtown Episcopal Church
325 Lattingtown Road
Lattingtown, NY 11560

516.671.3226 
Fax 516. 671.6097
Admin@stjlat.org 

Emergency 516.671.3226 Ext 9   
www.stjlat.org 

mailto:Admin@stjlat.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VoJ5p8wf6UV9NumbvxaE53UD8oikksH_L6LIkPfEE8lWSn0jZggYvbUSUHpBBAQXGElTu48zB77i2nhdNfmrIJX1-C34dQgmioYyCLvqs0UZZbEm4FOv6xT0i_4sCATTN4mLzQULmvJL8i6kxG62sOAeJ8NvztYoxXvVg9Vv_Bc=&c=&ch=

